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Grace Lutheran Church • 1100 G Street • Fairbury, NE  68352 

Pastor Steven Stork from Milford will be our vacancy pastor beginning in June.  Since he has a congregation in Milford 
with their services at 10 AM, our services here at Grace will begin at 8 AM.  Our radio broadcast will still be heard on 
the radio (KGMT - 1310 AM) and still offered on the website & Face Book.  THERE WILL ONLY BE ONE SERVICE HELD. 
     ***** Jefferson Community Health & Life suggest these guidelines:  (1) Encourage masking (PLEASE BRING YOUR 
OWN); (2) No passing of offering plates/communion elements; (3) No large gathers before or after service; (4) Reli-
gious services, including weddings or funerals, shall be limited to the ceremony or service only.  Parties must maintain 
a minimum of 6 feet of separation and consist of a household unit or individual; (5) Items (bulletins, hymnals, Bibles, 
attendance books, etc.) should not be shared or distributed between different parties; and (6) Continue to offer virtual 
church. ***** 

June has arrived!!!  Please stay tuned to the radio, Facebook, the Web Page or call the church office for updates or changes in the 
activities at the church.   
 
LWML - Even though we have not been able to meet these past months, please continue to do a monthly topic study on your own in 
our quarterlies.  We will have a new quarterly distributed in June.  Mary and Abigail Circles WILL meet at church for the June 
meetings and practice social distancing.  We will NOT serve a dessert after the topic.  BRING YOUR OWN BIBLES.  RUTH 
CIRCLE WILL NOT MEET AT CEDARWOOD.  ALSO, please bring your mite collections to church, or send a check payable to LWML 
Nebraska South District.  We will make sure they get to our LWML Financial Secretary. 
 
A HYMN SING will be held on Tuesday, June 9 at 2:20 PM at Gardenside. 
 
ELDERS will meet Tuesday, June 9 at 7 PM.  Church Council will follow at 7:30 PM. 
 
CEMETERY FLOWERS at Grace Lutheran Cemetery should be picked up by Thursday, June 10. 
 
SILVER SOCIAL CLUB will meet Sunday, June 14 at 1:30 PM. 
 
LADIES AID will meet Thursday, June 18 at 1:30 PM. 
 
“LADIES NIGHT OUT” will meet Sunday, June 21 at 6:30 PM. 
 
WE HAVE RECEIVED ENOUGH FUNDS TO COVER THE UPGRADE OF OUR SOUND SYSTEM.  THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 
WHO CONTRIBUTED TO THIS UPGRADE! 

Sunday School will NOT be held during the month of June.  WE WILL KEEP YOU POSTED. 

VBS has been changed to July 20-24, 9 AM - 12 Noon.  A sign-up sheet for volunteers and needed supplies has been set up here 
at the church.  The youth group is fully supporting VBS this year.  Therefore, the registration fee has been fully waived.  
PLEASE REGISTER YOUR CHILD(REN).  Registrations can be sent to or dropped off at the church office. THIS MAY 
CHANGE - WE WILL KEEP YOU POSTED. 

God willing, Gary Theis, Director of Mission Central, Mapleton, IA, will be here Sunday, June 14.  He will give a presentation of pic-
tures and artifacts from the mission field at our worship service (8 AM) and during Bible Class (IF Bible Class is held).  Be sure to in-
vite someone to come with you.   

Fairbury High School graduation is scheduled for Sunday, June 28.  Our graduates are Raven DeFrain, daughter of Cory & Tina De-
Frain and Joseph Melcher, son of Bill and Cindy Melcher.  We wish them the best of luck in the future. 

A SPECIAL VOTERS MEETING WILL BE HELD SUNDAY, JUNE 7 AT 2 PM TO VOTE ON THE NEXT PASTOR WE WILL BE 
EXTENDING A CALL TO. 
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Gary Theis Here - June 14 
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